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28 May 2008

The Mayor

North Shore City Council
Private Bag 93500
Takapuna

NORTH SHORE CITY 0740

Attention: Mr Andrew Williams JP

Dear Mr Williams

Re: Hazardous Pedestrian Crossing
Many thanks for your detailed and positive letter dated 25 May 2008.

Your letter was worth waiting for and I thank you for your assistance with this matter.
We do consider the crossing a significant hazard to not only our residents but the
residents in the local neighbourhood and it is very good to get some action on this
matter.

We note that over the last two days an engineer has been surveying the intersection
and the part of Oteha Valley Road between our village and the traffic lights. We are
watching developments with great anticipation to see what improvements will be made.

It has been a pleasure dealing with you and after all these years it is good to finally see
some positive action being taken.

Thank you.

Yours_faithfully

Cc. Residents Advisory Committee

14 Oteha Valley Road
Albany, North Shore 0632
T: +64 9 478 4000
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